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I support SB 1552! Parents should be able to decide where their children are 

educated. If public schools were responsible to parents for how and what their 

children are being taught, SB 1552 would not be necessary. Children are the 

responsibility of the parent not the state public school system. Stop locking parents 

out of schools and board meetings! Stop teaching our children how to have sex or 

what their gender should or shouldn't be! Parents choice, not the state! 


